
The following charts compare the percentage of children in each cohort working at and 

above the Expected standard at the end of the 2020-21 academic year in July 2021 (figures 

adjusted for children still on roll in July 2022) with assessments in July 2022: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


